Principal’s Report

School Council
July 25, 2022
Enrollment:  As of July 25 we have 349 K-8 (425 PS-8) students signed up for the fall.  That is an increase from 3337 (K-8) in May.  Inquiry calls are still coming in this week.  
Staffing:  Welcome to all of our new faculty and staff members:  Makenzie Warren (4th Grade), Bryce Fonner (5th Grade), Jen Blackburn (3rd Grade 1st Semester), Erica Geis (Teacher Assistant), Tara Voliva(Cafeteria Assistant) and Melissa Kunkel (Cafeteria Assistant)
Teacher Assistants:  With the increased enrollment, more teacher assistants have been added to help the teachers.  Both Kindergarten classes will have an assistant with them.  The two first grade classes will share one assistant and the two second grade assistants will share an assistant.  

Resource Program:  We have also expanded our Resource program.  Mrs. Angermeier and Mrs. West will continue in the program.  Mrs. Goedde and Mrs. Hummel will also assist when their schedules allow.  Mrs. Schnarr will be providing daily curriculum replacement in the resource program.  A new classroom has been set up for Mrs. Schnarr in the office in back of the concession stand.  
Registration: Much of the registration process was moved online this year for K-8 families with PowerSchool.  There were a few kinks to work out, but has gone well overall.  Our hope is to add the Little Rams families to this process for next school year.  
Choice Scholarships:  With the expansion of the choice scholarship program last spring, GSCS voucher numbers have increased.  We currently have 173 students receiving vouchers this year, compared to 98 at this time last year.  We also have 28 students receiving an SGO for this school year that will become the voucher next school year.  
Parent Open Houses and Orientations:  The Little Rams and Kindergarten will have their Open House and Orientation on Sunday, July 31.  Orientation for grades 6-8 will be held on Monday, August 8 and grades 1-5 will be Thursday, August 11. 
Supply Drop Off:  Parents and students will have an opportunity to drop off student supplies on Sunday, July 31 from 11:30-1:00. 


School Council Training:  The Catholic Schools Office will offer the annual School Council Training on Thursday, September 8 from 6:30-7:30 p.m. at the Catholic Center.
Respectfully submitted,

Kristen Girten
